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From:
Sent: Monday, 23 December 2019 9:17 AM
To:  MURPHY, Brendan; Street, Celia; ; Norris, Sarah
Cc: ; 
Subject: Re: CA : Fwd: 5G - Health & Safety  [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Thank you for the email. 
This is a strong statement which AMTA supports. 
Thanks to the CMO and team. 
Regards, Merry Xmas and best for 2020. 
Chris  

Chris Althaus 
CEO  
Australian Mobile 
Telecommunications Association 

www.amta.org.au 

From: 
Sent: Saturday, 21 December 2019, 3:09 pm 
To: Chris Althaus; 
Subject: CA : Fwd: 5G - Health & Safety [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: 
Date: 20 December 2019 at 17:12:50 AEDT 
To: 
Cc: "MURPHY, Brendan" <Brendan.Murphy@health.gov.au>, "Street, Celia" 
<Celia.Street@health.gov.au>, "Norris, Sarah" <Sarah.Norris@health.gov.au>, 

> 
Subject: RE:  5G - Health & Safety  [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Hi 

Many thanks for sending through Chris’ letter.  The team has developed a draft CMO 
statement, attached for AMTA’s consideration. 

Pending approval by the Minister’s office, we plan on publishing the statement on the 
Department of Health website in mid-January. 

Document 3 1 of 2 FOI 1723

s22

s22

s22 s22
s22

s2
2

s22

s22

s22

s47F

s47F

s47F

s47F

s47F

s47F

DOCUMENTS R
ELE

ASED U
NDER THE 

 FREEDOM O
F IN

FORMATIO
N ACT 19

82
 (C

TH) 

BY THE D
EPARTMENT O

F H
EALT

H



2

Grateful if you are able to let us know if you have any concerns with the attached draft 
statement. 
  
Kind regards, 
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